
 

FREE ACCESS TO THE MOVIE AND ZOOM MEETING WILL BE SENT AFTER REGISTRATION - REGISTER 

https://cujf.org/red-carpet-party-copy/red-carpet-party-registration-form


 

 

Linda Bauer (Executive Director, Champaign-Urbana Jewish Federation) 
 

Nili, Thanks so much for sharing your film with our Jewish community. 

It was wonderful to have a meditative film experience  

that took us out of the chaos of our lives today. 

You could see from the comments that people really were able to relate to the film and 

their own memories about Tsfat, Israel, and family. 

 

 


